STATE OF MARYLAND
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

RECEIVED
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IN REPLY REFER TO

January 18, 1988

Dr. Nelson Leidel
Docket Officer

1988 JAN 29 PH 3: 50

National Institute for Occupational

Safety and Health
1600 Clifton Road, NE
Atlanta, Georgia 30333

Dear Dr. Leidel:

WILLIAM DONALD SCHAEFER
GOVERNOR

ANNAPOLIS OFFICE

STATE HOUSE

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401
(301} 974-3901

BALTIMORE OFFICE

ROOM 1513

301 WEST PRESTON STREET
BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21201
(301) 225-4800

WASHINGTON OFFICE

SUITE 315

444 NORTH CAPITOL STREET, NW.
WASHINGTON, DC. 20001

|202) 638-2215

TDD (301) 333-3098

For your information, I am providing you with a copy of the
letters I sent on the proposed change in the regulation
covering the certification process for respirators to
Secretary Bowen and the Director of the Office of Management
and Budget, James C. Miller, III.
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